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BOYS & GIRLS CLUB OF MISSOULA COUNTY TO HOST 'AN ENCHANTED EVENING AT 

HOGWARTS' FUNDRAISER 
Boys & Girls Club of Missoula County invites the community to their 4th Annual Blue Door Banquet on Friday 

the 13th of September! 
 

Missoula, MT, August 13, 2024–  
Boys & Girls Club of Missoula County to Host 'An Enchanted Evening at Hogwarts' Fundraiser 

Missoula, MT — The Boys & Girls Club of Missoula County is excited to invite the community to an 
unforgettable night of magic and wonder at the "An Enchanted Evening at Hogwarts" fundraiser. This 
magical event will take place on Friday the 13th of September at Platform 9 ¾ (Private Ranch located 
at 13699 Mullan Rd., Missoula, MT 59808) and promises to be a night filled with enchantment, 
entertainment, and opportunities to support a great cause. 

Inspired by the world of Harry Potter, "An Enchanted Evening at Hogwarts" will transport guests into 
a realm of sorcery and splendor. The evening will feature a silent and live auction, a potion pull, a 
three-course meal, a cash bar, and more. Attendees will have the chance to win a grand prize and 
experience a night of mystical entertainment, all while supporting the Boys & Girls Club of Missoula 
County. 

"We are thrilled to host 'An Enchanted Evening at Hogwarts' as a way to bring the community 
together for a magical experience," said Justin Kinchen, CEO of the Boys & Girls Club of Missoula 
County. "This event is not just about having fun; it's about making a real difference in the lives of the 
children and families we serve. We encourage everyone to join us for this enchanting night and help 
us continue our mission of providing a safe and nurturing environment for our kids." 

The Boys & Girls Club of Missoula County is dedicated to providing quality programs and services to 
children and families in the community. All proceeds from the event will support the Club, helping to 
ensure that local children have access to the resources and opportunities they need to thrive. 

Tickets are available now and can be purchased online at https://www.bgcmissoula.org/special-
events. 

For more information about the event, please contact Bailey Bristol at 
bailey@bgcmissoulacounty.org or 406-542-3116. 

About Boys & Girls Club of Missoula County: 
The Boys & Girls Club of Missoula County is a non-profit organization committed to providing a safe 
and positive environment for young people to learn, grow, and succeed. Through a variety of 
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programs and activities, the Club helps children develop essential life skills and reach their full 
potential. 

 

 

 


